
 
 

Q&A Session 
Request for Proposals for  

PHA Sec�on 8 Project-Based Vouchers 
 

1. What is Michelle Booth’s e-mail? 
Response:  mbooth@provhousing.org 
 

2. What is the subject line to use for e-mail and to submit the application? 
Response:  2023 RFP for Project Based Vouchers 
 

3. Will PHA be sending out the presentation slides? 
Response:  PHA will send the presentation slides to persons registered for the pre-proposal conference and will 
post it at www.provhousing.org/2023PBVs 
 

4. Regarding VASH vouchers, do the case management services provided by the VA count for services required in 
the RFP? 
Response:  This RFP is only offering PBV HCV and Mainstream Program vouchers.  This RFP does not include 
VASH vouchers. 
 

5. Will the PHA be releasing an RFP for VASH PBV vouchers this year? 
Response:  For the past several years the PHA has issued an RFP seeking to project base 50 units each year.  PHA 
does not anticipate at this time issuing another RFP to project base vouchers this year.  The PHA did issue an RFP 
that included VASH vouchers last year and awarded VASH PBVs.  We continue to collaborate with the VA.   
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